Welcome to your
School Library!

Now that you're registered for
Kindergarten, become familiar with
your child’s school by visiting the library.
After March Break, you can begin to

use the library during our drop-in hours.
You may borrow two books at a time
for up to three weeks.

To support and welcome our new
families, please add a label showing
the school library drop-in hours
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